
WORD AROUND THE WEBB 

 

 

School Activities 

Our Annual Valentine’s Day Dance will be this 

Friday.  The students are looking forward to a 

great time of listening to music with their friends  

and dancing. The Ashbrook High School Junior 

Civitans and Civinettes will be here to decorate, 

assist, and also join in the fun.   

The School Improvement Team will meet 

Thursday after school.   

Field Trips 

We are very busy this week with field trips.  Ms. 

Deal’s class enjoyed lunch and a tour at CiCi’s 

Pizza Monday.  Mrs. Low’s students can’t wait to 

visit the Gastonia Police Department today. Ms. 

Shields’ class will visit the Schiele Museum and 

Mrs. Isabel’s students are going to the Mount 

Holly Library.  Mrs. Donoghue’s class will have 

fun at Chuck E. Cheese on Thursday.  

“It takes 20 years to 

build a reputation  

and five minutes to 

ruin it.  If you think 

about that, you will 

do things differently. 

-Warren Buffett 
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Webb Street Weekly Newsletter 

Staff Spotlight-Jason 
Richbourg 

Jason is our Instructional Assistant of the month.  

This is Jason’s second year here at Webb Street 

and the students love him!  Jason grew up in the 

Gastonia area, graduating from Bessemer City 

High School.  He then attended Lenoir Rhyne 

University and Wartburg Seminary.  Jason’s 

hobbies include video games, walking his dog, 

and eating Japanese.   

Guidance Advisory Counsel Meeting  

Mr. Blackmon will host the Guidance Advisory Counsel Meeting this after-

noon here at Webb Street School.  The Counsel consists of several parents 

and staff members.  At the meeting, the Counsel will discuss the Parent 

Surveys and begin planning the Parent Information Session scheduled for 

March.  

Robotics Team 

The Belmont Central Robotics Team came to Webb Street yesterday to 

visit with Mrs. Besser and Mrs. Hartsoe’s students.  The Team demonstrat-

ed their robot and played soccer with our students.  They also shared tips 

and lessons about being fit and active and living a healthy lifestyle. The 

Robotics Team donated sports equipment to Webb Street School for     

everyone to enjoy! 


